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Thursday, December 31, 2009 

TRANSPORTATION UPDATE: The local district of the Florida Department of 
Transportation's $3 billion-plus five-year work plan has shrunk by $60.4 million as "funding 
challenges" continue, district Secretary Gus Pego told the Miami-Dade Metropolitan Planning 
Organization. About $2.3 billion is to be spent on construction and public transportation 
investments. Fifty-three projects are ongoing in the district, totaling $2.16 billion, Mr. Pego said, 
including a rental car center near Miami International Airport — set for a May opening — and 
the long-planned Port of Miami tunnels. Tunnel groundbreaking is expected in about seven 
months. 


